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1:1 Laptops

• Laptop collection will begin on Monday, June 8th.  Every laptop will be 
inspected for any damages or issues to resolve over the summer. 

• Letters are going home to inform families of laptop returns.  Letters are 
also going home regarding laptop damage responsibility.

• Collecting results from laptop feedback/satisfaction survey from staff, 
students, & parents 

• IT is trying their best to keep up with all the issues/problems and fix 
laptops in house as well as balance every day needs of the district

• LMC at DHS handling day-to-day laptops issues and management is 
working well.  Looking to implement similar system at DMS.
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Ongoing/Other Projects

• As Smarter Balanced testing comes to an end, IT is now supporting NWEA 
testing as it begins.  Tech issues have been under control.

• Supporting student laptops at DMS and keeping up with any issues as 
students are using Edgenuity for ILPs. 

• Building Google Apps for Education account and adding users.  Exploring 
utilizing Google Apps instead of Office 365 for the 15-16 school year. 

• Addressing and repairing student laptop issues.

• Supporting & assisting Business Dept. during implementation of Paychex 
time and payroll system.

• Preparing technology for the end of the school year and/or summer storage



 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Supporting needs of and setting up AV equipment for the school play on 
5/21 & 5/22.  Proving technical support for play directors.  

• Daily helpdesk request and troubleshooting as needed.

• Computer shutdown policies are being rolled out to remaining computers, 
and we are seeing more energy savings.  It will only improve as we 
continue moving forward.

• Supporting hardware/software needs for Yearbook, Digital Photography, 
Graphic Design, & Accounting Classes @ DHS

• Purchasing & installing new audio/video equipment for DHS auditorium.  
Awaiting approved PO from city for speakers.

  
• Professional Development and training for staff as needed.
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2015-2016 Technology Grant

• Due to an error at the state level during the grant grading, all 
grants applications were declined. 

 
• State will reopen the grant for districts to reapply by the end of 

the month.

• Plan to utilize the same application that has been submitted, 
with additional technology added.

• Added technology includes desktop computers for DMS, iPad 
carts for Bradley & Irving, and more laptops for the district.  
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